
 

Mrs. Huneycutt’s Class 
Crozet Elementary 
Grade 2 
 

A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHER 
  Hello parents! Thanks for helping with the 
Holiday Traditions assignment. The kids did a 
wonderful job with the watercolors and the 
display is beautiful! Thanks, also, to everyone for 
signing up to send in supplies for our Gingerbread 
House Building Day. We are all set! If you have not 
already done so, please send in a container of icing  
and any supplies by next Tuesday.  

This is the last newsletter of the year! 
I hope everyone has a 

joyous holiday 
and I look forward to seeing 

everyone 
in the New Year! 

 
 
 

NEXT WEEK’S HOMEWORK 
Mon:  Read 15+ minutes  
Tue: Read 15+ minutes 
Wed: Read 15+ minutes • 
Thur: Read 15+ minutes 

 

   
Dec. 17  Gingerbread House  
  Building Day 
Dec. 17 2nd Grade Pajama Day 
Dec. 17 4-5 Music Performance  
 
Dec. 20-Jan. 3  Winter Break 
Jan. 4 First day back from break 
 
 
 
             

Issue 14: December 10 

WEBPAGE 
huneycutt.weebly.com 

 

CONTACT INFO 
bhuneycutt@ 

k12albemarle.org 
434-823-4800 

 

THIS WEEK’S HIGHLIGHTS 
Reading: World Holidays at Raz Kids and other 
holiday stories 
Writing: Christmas Wish List, content writing 
Math: close to 20 with 3 numbers, adding 2 digit 
numbers using tens and ones 
SS: the Pueblo, clay pots, building American 
Indian tribes in Minecraft with Mr. Squires 
Spanish: The Legend of the Poinsettia 
Other Fun Stuff: holiday crafts, National Hour of 
Code day, number challenges from Ms. Poole 

Sites of the Week 
Holiday Specials @ 

http://huneycutt.weebly.com/holiday-
specials.html 

Also, students can opt to do ST Math, 
Reflex, and Raz Kids over the break! 

 

HAPPY 
BIRTHDAY! 

Crew, December 13 
and Locke, Dec. 21 


